
 

 

CLUB HOUSE ADDRESS:  2503 49 t h  Street ,  Fennvil le  

MAILING ADDRESS:  P.O. Box 27; Fennville, MI  49408 

http://fennvillerodandgunclub.com 

email:  info@ fennvillerodandgunclub.com     

269-561-2133 

Membership has it’s privileges… 

and this is certainly one! 

Join us this year for our annual 

year-end  celebration! 

 

December 10th 5:00pm 

 

 Lots of raffle items, including 

some guns, gift cards etc. 

 Food provided by the club! 

 Celebrate year end with 

other club members  

 MEMBERS ONLY EVENT 

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 

THE BASH! 

2016 

Fennville Rod & Gun Club 

“THE RELOADER” 

 “Just a little old gun club at the end of a dirt 
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ELECTION OF OFFICERS 2017 

The December meeting will offer you an 

opportunity to serve on the board or as 

an officer of the club.  Just come to the 

December membership meeting & 

throw your hat in the ring! 

We need your ideas 

including our rifle range 

folks.  Please get  

involved and support 

the club.  We really need our members 

to step up and serve as board members 

this year! Thank YOU! 



 

 

RIFLE RANGE NEWS & UPDATES WELCOME BACK! CLUB HAPPENINGS 

Tuesday Night Trap & 

Skeet shooting ends  

October 25th.  Come on 

out and enjoy the last 

few weeks until it resumes 

Hunting season is here & the range is  

getting busier- please remember: 

 Display your Membership card.  Lan-

yards are in the case.  If you don’t  see 

the person with a membership card, 

please ask to see it.    

 2 guests are allowed 3 times per year 

 NO EXPLODING TARGETS ALLOWED AT 

THE RANGE!  We’ve already had one 

incident.  Please respect the rules.  

 Help the volunteers - take down your  

targets & sweep your brass.  Thanks! 

BOWLING PIN  
SHOOT 

Sunday Oct.  2nd 

Starts at 9:00 am 

Bring your hand gun,   

a friend and have 

a great time! 

 We had our first Swap Meet in  

September.  Let us know how you  

enjoyed it! 

 Final Projects for this year will be re-

building our burn area.  Please lend 

us a hand!  

 Next year we will have our Lead 

Reclamation.  Thanks to WC for put-

ting that together. 

 New Memberships for 2016 ends 

Oct. 31st.  If you need a 

membership for this year, 

please purchase by then.       

2016 Memberships expires 

Dec. 31, 2016 

BOWLING PIN SHOOT 
 

We are looking for volunteers to step 
forward and run the bowling pin 

shoots for 2017-  If you are interested, 
please talk to Dan Sprouse.  

 
Our Sincere Thanks to Frank and  
Jennifer Bryan for helping to run  

this shoot for the past 3 years.   

Fall brings an end to our rifle range events-  

only one event remains, come out & enjoy! 

     CPL CLASS: 

 Last class of 2016 

    October 23rd  
 

To register contact  

Skip Coryell at 269-838-5586  

skipcoryell@hotmail.com  

Classes Resume in January 

It’s our pleasure to welcome back  

Joe Kiss as our Range Master!   
 

Joe has recently 

agreed to once again 

accept that position 

to service the club.  

We are pleased to 

have you back Joe 

and we appreciate all you do! 

 

 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

Only 1 left!   

October 9 

Get your fix while  

you still can 

And support the club! 

MEMBERSHIP 2017 

Membership renewal cards this 

year  will be TWO SIDED.  Please 

make sure you check all the 

boxes and fill out both sides., 

and make sure we have your correct 

email address.   
 

All newsletters, except January will be 

emailed.   They are also available at our 

website.  We will have renewal forms for 

you at the bash .  See you there!  

Tuesday Night Trap & Skeet  


